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Letter of Congratulations to Anita Mitchell – Placemaking NSW CEO 

  
  
Dear Anita Mitchell,    
   
On behalf of the Australian Institute of Landscape Architects (AILA), I would like to welcome 
and congratulate you on your recent appointment as Placemaking NSW Chief Executive 
Officer. 
 
As you know landscape architects are the original and finest place makers. Creating parks 
(eg New York’s Central Park), cities (eg Canberra) and the many spaces and places around 
NSW (eg Paddington Reservoir Gardens, Barangaroo Reserve, Sydney Olympic Park etc). 
  
We use apply our skills in understanding, nurturing, and shaping the landscape to the 
creation of outdoor spaces and places for people. The Australian Institute of Landscape 
Architects (AILA) has a distinguished history going back over half a century and has over 
3000 members many of whom are working in Councils and State Government with a 
connection to Placemaking NSW. 
  
We are ready to help you as you settle into your new role and perhaps can meet in the not-
too-distant future. 
 
Congratulations once again on your appointment and we look forward to working with 
you.   
   
 Sincerely,  
 

  

Lee Andrews,  
President of Australian Institute of Landscape Architects (AILA NSW) 
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